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June 24, 2021 

The Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited (‘NSE’), 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Issue of Non-Convertible Debentures (NCD) and closure of trading window  
 
We wish to inform you that pursuant to Regulation 50 (2) & (3) of SEBI (LODR) Regulation, 2015, 
the Board of Toyota Financial Services India Limited is considering allotment of Non-Convertible 
Debentures in next few days. The outcome of the same shall be disseminated in due course.   
 
In terms of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended, and the 
Company’s Code of conduct for prevention of insider trading, we wish to inform that window 
for trading in securities of the Company will remain closed from tomorrow till the expiry of 48 
hours after allotment of Non-Convertible Debentures and the trading window shall re-open 
thereafter.  
 
Accordingly, all Insiders of the Company have been advised not to trade in the securities of the 
Company during the aforesaid period of Closure of Trading Window.  
 
You are requested to take note of the same. 
 
Thanking You 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
For Toyota Financial Services India Limited, 
 
 
 
 
Nithya Prabhu R 
Company Secretary 
ICSI Membership No: F9087 
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